
Session Business 
April 27, 2025 
 
1. Session examined and received the following confirmands – Savannah Hector and 

Karis Morton – who will be presented to the congregation at the 11 a.m. worship 
service on May 11, 2025.. 

 
2. Session approved a Universal Grant Application submitted by the Missions 

Committee for $2,000 which will be used to support the homeless and 501(c)(3) 
agencies to assist them in their mission. 

 
3. Session approved a Kelso Grant Application submitted by the Administration 

Committee for $5,000 which will be used to purchase furniture for the hallway 
between the sanctuary and the Family Life Center. 

 

4. Randy Blanton reported the current pledges are at $860,000 and he also requested 
that all pledge cards be turned in by May 18, which is Celebration Sunday.  He also 
advised FPC will save $80,000 a year if we are able to reach $900,000. Rev. 
Saathoff reported FPC has been able to pay off the Entergy loan, which 
immediately saved FPC $1,100 a month. 

 

5. Rev. Saathoff advised Session that he would be absent on Sunday, May 4, and 
Sunday, May 25.  Rev. Gregory Hann will preach on these two Sundays. 

 

Upcoming Events: 

A. Next Session meeting. Sunday, May 18, 2025, at 12:30 p.m. in person, Room 105, 

and via Zoom.  (Word/Share/Prayer by Randy Blanton)  

B. Subsequent Session meeting: Sunday, August 17, 2025 (no session meetings in 

June or July) 

C. Remaining Presbytery Meetings: July 18 (via Zoom) and November 15, 2025 

(TBD) 

 
Acknowledgement of Transfers Out: 
Kevin and Cara Wood to First Presbyterian Church, Amarillo, Texas (April 27, 2025) 
 
Request to Withdraw Membership: 
Rusty, Yvette, Maddie, and Morgan Smith (March 31, 2025) 
 
Deaths: 
Cecil Watt, Jr. (March 23, 2025) 
 


